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Centralia Woman Injured in Wreck
(KMZA)--Details have been released on a two-vehicle wreck in Nemaha County
that sent a Centralia woman to hospital.

The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department says it happened Monday morning
shortly after 7:00 on E Road, just north of 1st Road.

The Sheriff’s Office says 24-year-old Onaga resident Wyatt Correll was
southbound when he crossed the center of the road and struck a SUV parked
along the road occupied by 28-year-old Kayla Jones.

Jones had been involved in a car-deer accident about 15 minutes earlier.

She was transported to a hospital by EMS for the treatment of unspecified
injuries.

Correll was not hurt.
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